May 26, 2011

Integra Telecommunications

Fonton WA s8057 20 Mukilteo
School District

Attention: Melina Strege

As requested previously, | am requesting a total of 2500 additional DIDs for our district
account. This is 1000 more than we had originally estimated on our eRate paperwork
so if they are not covered under our eRate list, we understand that the extra 1000 may
not be discounted until next year’s filing. This is acceptable because we will need this
additional quantity in order to populate all of our school buildings with new full DIDs and
organize our telephone numbering. Please note that this is in addition to the 542 DIDs
we have now with Frontier, that we will continue to use and maintain until further notice.
| regret that | had to reject the “contaminated” block of DIDs previously submitted to me
for approval, but it had frozen/used numbers in the blocks that are to be used by our
schools so it would not allow us to accomplish our goals for number organization.
Please allow me to acquire a “clean” block of sequential DIDs as soon as possible.

As stated previously, in order to work with our current dial plans after analyzing our 4
digit dialing internally, | have requested the following preferred ranges of DID numbers,
noting that we would also like to have the same NXX for all 2500 if that is possible.

425-NXX-2500 to 425-NXX-3999 (1500 DIDs)
425-NXX-5000 to 425-NXX-5999 (1000 DIDs)

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter, and we look forward to working
with you on this migratj

Deborah M. Truax
Chief Technology Officer — TruaxD@mukilteo.wednet.edu

Mukilteo School District
9401 Sharon Drive
Everett, WA 98204



